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Highlights of Last Meeting On 9/29, we continued to work on a revised program review handbook. We also had a separate discussion of how to more deeply embed equity into the program

review process, including the handbook, forms, and how we discuss PR with programs as they complete their documents.

Items deferred to next meeting In upcoming weeks, we will continue to work on the handbook, along with the Integrated Planning, Assessment, and Action (IPAR) document




image2.png
Person Submitting Form * Michael Carley
Subcommittee Name * Strategic Planning

Highlights of Last Meeting Strategic Planning Committee met on October 6th, continuing to go over the Program Review Handbook. We hope to have that completed soon, to be sent forward to

College Council

Items deferred to next meeting After the Program Review Handbook is complete, we will look at the revised Integrated Planning, Assessment, and Action document.
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Highlights of Last Meeting Strategic Planning Committee met on 10/13/22 and finished our revision of the Program Review Handbook. The changes include a revision of the process chart and updates to several

sections to match the format of the current forms. The handbook will go next to College Council.

Items deferred to next meeting Next, we hope to update the Integrated Planning, Assessment & Action (IPAA) document with similar changes




